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As one wise person once said: “Keeping busy gets me away from mischief”  

 



       

   

The importance of activities in our home  
Activity helps to sustain both physical and mental health, so it is important that 

residents living in our home can maintain interests and have opportunities to 

develop new ones. 

 

Some people prefer activities to complete on their own, such as reading or listening 

to the radio, whilst other residents prefer group activities. 

 



Residents need a range of activities to choose from and 

support to maintain existing interests.  

 

Activity doesn’t have to always mean organised activity. 

 

Activities coordinators play an important role but 

ensuring that people can spend their time doing things 

that are meaningful to them is the responsibility of all our 

staff. 

 

Our care home is focusing on improving levels of 

activity for the residents living here by ensuring that they 

have opportunities throughout the day to take part in the 

daily life of the home. 

 

Our staff know that engaging with residents living in the home and encouraging 

activity is central to their caring role.  

 

Our activities coordinator plan activities and events in advance and residents are 

given the choice whether they participate on the day of the offered activity. 

 

Some say “as long as I don’t have to do anything, I’ll join in” and that’s perfectly 

alright. Just being part of a team, or with their friends is enough to put a smile on 

our residents faces.  

 

Although one never knows when by simple observation one might join in and have 

some fun! 

 



 

     
 

 



 

Beach Day with ponies! 

      
 

In July, Residents of The Willows enjoyed a wonderful afternoon with Peaches, the 

pony. Residents were encouraged to groom, pet, and feed Peaches with carrots or 

mints! Their owner Diane said that her ponies love having photos taken and are 

well familiar with their surroundings when visiting schools, nurseries, gardens and 

nursing homes. 

 



   
To complement the day, we had a beach party in our main lounge and our chef 

Sharon created truly fabulous cake for the occasion! 

 

   



 



MINDFULNESS COLOURING 

 



 


